
 
Dear Families,   
  
You will now have received your child’s secondary school allocation.   
  
Congratulations and welcome to the Dixons Allerton Academy (DAA) team. This is an important milestone in your 
child’s life and we hope you are pleased they have been allocated a place at DAA.   
  
We are delighted that your child will be coming to learn with us at the end of August and we have lots of exciting 
plans to help them with their transition from primary school to secondary school. At DAA we firmly believe that 
working together with parents is the first and most important step to nurturing your child and ensuring that they 
receive an exceptional education. We know that parents know their children better than anyone, and that parents 
have the best interests of their children at heart, just as we do, and we take this into consideration in all that we do.   
  
We will be working with primary teachers and our secondary staff on an exciting transition project that will ensure 
not only that your child is secondary-ready, but that our academy is ready to receive children who have just finished 
primary school.   
  
We will be using the next few months to work alongside your child’s primary school to help them to get ready for 
their move to DAA. We have planned an innovative approach to the year 7 experience which places the emphasis 
on our staff knowing your child well. In addition to this, the academy’s timetable and curriculum will support a 
seamless and successful transition from primary to secondary school.    
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the academy’s office using the details at the top of this 
letter.  
  
We are thoroughly looking forward to welcoming you and your child to Dixons Allerton Academy.   
  
Your sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr D Carr  
Principal 
 

 
 


